
 

Summary of Proposed Rule 
 
The Long Island Power Authority (the “Authority”) is considering modifications to its Tariff for Electric 
Service (“Tariff”) to effectuate the outcome of the Public Service Commission’s Proceeding In the Matter 
of Energy Storage Deployment Program, Case No. 18-E-0130 (the “PSC Energy Storage Proceeding”).1   
 
On June 21, 2018, the Public Service Commission published the New York State Energy Storage Roadmap 
(the “Roadmap”) and established the PSC Energy Storage Proceeding for consideration of the 
recommendations in the Roadmap and receipt of feedback from stakeholders.   
 
The PSC Energy Storage Proceeding is open to all interested stakeholders.  The PSC has invited written 
feedback, analytical findings, and any other items that stakeholders feel should be considered as the 
Public Service Commission establishes a 2030 storage target and deployment mechanisms.  When public 
comment hearings on topics related to the Energy Storage Proceeding are scheduled by the DPS, notice 
of the hearings will be posted on the DPS’ Document and Matter Management System.2  Additional public 
comment hearings will be held by the Authority in Nassau and Suffolk Counties.  The dates and locations 
of the Authority’s hearings will be posted on the Authority’s website as they are scheduled. 
 
Orders issued by the PSC pursuant to the process described above will be presented, together with a 
compendium of public comments received by the Authority, for consideration and adoption by the LIPA 
Board of Trustees at a regularly scheduled meeting of the Board following issuance of the PSC order and 
the Authority’s public comment hearings.3 
 

                                                      
1 http://documents.dps.ny.gov/public/MatterManagement/CaseMaster.aspx?MatterSeq=55960 
2 See supra note 1. 
3The schedule of LIPA Board meetings is available here:  https://www.lipower.org/schedule/ 
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